Operations Management Board

The Operations Management Board (OMB) throughout 2021 governed the central
administrative hub of the Diocese, The Anglican Centre (TAC). TAC is an unincorporated
partnership of the Diocese, Anglican Care, and Church Property Trustees. Towards the end
of 2021 the need for this partnership came into question and consequentially the need for
the OMB.

Originally the intent of the partnership was for each of the partners to share its staff and to
have a common IT infrastructure. When the Anglican Care team moved out of the TAC, and
with the reduction in CPT staff as the earthquake restoration work came to an end, the only
element that remained common was the IT infrastructure, and for CPT the tenancy of the
TAC.

The decision was subsequently made to dissolve the partnership and disband the OMB. The
day-to-day governance and management of the Anglican Centre was assumed by the
Anglican Diocesan Ministry Support Centre Governance Board (ADMSC GB). ADMSC GB now
provides services of IT, and payroll to CPT and Anglican Care and accommodation to CPT and
Theology House.

At the end of 2021 the Anglican Centre relocated from Logistics Drive to return to the
central business district and occupy the strengthened and refurbished Cardale House at 95
Tuam St.

| give thanks to God for all of the staff who worked to make the move to this new location
and at the same time continue to provide administrative support to the Dioceses parishes. |
wish them well for their home.

Mr Neil Shewan
OMB Chair



